
August 16, 2018 

Mr. Tyler Salamasick 
DEQ,AQD 
Grand Rapids District 
350 Ottawa Avenue NW, Unit 10 
Grand Rapids, MI 49503 

RE: SRN: N5883, Ottawa County 

Dear Mr. Salamasick, 

christensenfiberglasstooling.com 

126 N. Aniline Avenue 
Holland, Ml 49424 

616-738-1219 
616-396-4803- Fax 

RECEIVED 

AUG 2 0 2018 

All1 OUi1L!1Y OlVic,JJN 
GRAMD r\APIDS DISTRICT 

This letter is in response to your Violation Notice letter dated, July 26, 2018. 

Dates the violation occuned: 
June 2016-June 2018 

An explanation of the causes and duration of the violation: 
During this period we saw a sharp influx of business which was unpredicted. 

Whether the violation is ongoing: 
Since March 2018 we have been at or below our permit limit of 4.0. With the 
current slow down, the month of August is also looking to be at or below the 
limit. 

Summary of the actions that have been taken and/or are proposed to be taken to conect 
the violation: 

Currently our business has been slowing down over the last 5 months which 
means that we have been using less acetone. We will continue to monitor this 
emission and should future business start to rise we will consider modifying the 
acetone limit within our air permit. 

Thank you for your time and it was a pleasure meeting you. If you need anything 
additional please feel free to contact me. 



Sincerely, 

cc: Jenine Camilleri 
Enforcement Unit Supervisor 
P.O. Box 30260 
Lansing, MI 48909-7760 


